
 

 

 

Important Dates 
October 

10 - Daddy Saturday 

(Bears & Hearts classes only) 

16 - Teacher In-Service Day – NO SCHOOL 

29 & 30 – Halloween Celebrations 

 

 

Dads ~ Here’s your chance to come to school with 
your proud Preschooler!  Your child is so excited 
to show you his/her school and all the fun that we 
have in our Bears and Hearts classes.  Please join 
us on Sat., Oct. 10 from 9 to 10:30 am.  If dads 
can’t make it, another male relative (grandpa, 
uncle, etc.) or close family friend can come instead.   
Please keep an eye out for invitations and sign-ups 
in the next week. 

 

What a treat to stay an extra hour at school to have 
lunch and play with your friends!  Starting this 
week, Lunch Bunch will be available for all Pre-K 
students on Mon., Tues., and Wed. from 11:45 am 
to 12:45 pm.  (Don’t worry - Lunch Bunch will be 
available for preschoolers in January.) Students 
bring their own lunch.  The cost is $10 per student 
per day. Sign-ups are available in the school and 
are on a first come, first serve basis.  

 

Thank you so much for all your donations!!  We’ve 
had such a huge demand for milk that we’re 
increasing our sign-ups to 4 gallons per week.  
Thanks for your awesome generosity!  

 

 

 

 

November 

11 – Veteran’s Day – NO SCHOOL 

19 & 20 – Wee Sing For You 

23–27 – Thanksgiving Break: NO SCHOOL 

 

We will attend Chapel on Oct. 6 & 7 and Oct. 20 & 
21 this month.  Given different communities of 
faith in our population, chapel time is a 10 to 15 
minute non-denominational program.  It is held in 
the church, and teachers attend with the children 
in two groups starting at 9 am.  Family members 
are welcome to join us. 

  

 

On Oct. 29 & 30, students can come to school in 
their Halloween costumes.  Please make sure 
students’ costumes allow them to go to the 
bathroom easily.  Students cannot bring weapons 
to school and should dress appropriately for the 
weather. We’re planning a fun day of activities 
and refreshments, along with a Halloween Parade 
at 11:15 am.  Please keep an eye out for Halloween 
cookies sign-ups as we get closer.  

 

 

 

 To sign your child in and out each day with a full 
signature and time.  Class rosters are posted 
outside before and after school.  

 To call the school at 685-2275 if your child will be 
absent.  Remember to keep sick children at 
home for their sake and for those around 
them. 

Lunch Bunch 



 

 

We are proud to announce and welcome 
into our growing Peter Pan Family… 

Giselle Cielo Smith 
Born ~ July 9th, 2015 

8 lbs 3 oz 

to Joshua & Alexandra 

& proud big brother Conrad 

 

Naomi Marie Garcia 
Born ~ Sept. 10th, 2015 

7 lbs 3 oz 

to Marcus & Erin 

& proud big brother Jesse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ani Evelyn Booth 
Born ~ Sept. 14, 2015 

7 lbs 2 oz 

to Jeremy & Monica 

& proud big brother Carlo 

 

Cooper James Louie 
Born ~ Sept. 21, 2015 

7 lbs 14 oz 

to Jason & Shea 

& proud big sister Olivia 


